
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
    

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
   

 
 
 

MRCC 
Rogue Community College 

BP 6910 Housing 
References: 

NWCCU 2020 Standard 2.D.12 
No Oregon statutory requirement 

According to Oregon Community College Association (OCCA), Board Policy 6910 
Housing, is recommended as good practice for an entity that maintains on-campus 
student housing facilities. 

Rogue Community College does not operate on-campus student housing and is therefore 
not required to maintain this Board Policy. 

Rescinds Policy Number: None 

Adopted: April 21, 2020 


